Buffalo Creek Middle School
School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes

Date: May 2, 2018

Attendees: Nancy Sanchez, Carl Gomes, Joanna Durst, Natalie Christensen, Ally Bergmann,
Eddie Hernandez, Melissa Packer, Rachel Gamble, Charles Sellick, Dustin Dahlquist, Rossana P.
Marshall

Welcome: Nancy Sanchez, SAC Chairperson, called meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Old Business: A motion from Carl Gomes to approve the 2/7/18 minutes was made and
seconded by Charles Sellick. All were in favor to approve minutes from 2/8/18 meeting.

New Business:

15t SAC Meeting Date for 2018-2019 — 9/5/18 at 6 pm. A motion from Eddie Hernandez to
approve the first meeting date and seconded by Joanna Durst. All were in favor to approve the
first meeting date.

SAC Officer Nominations — Nancy Sanchez, Chairperson, Steve Marrero, Vice Chairperson and
Natalie Christensen, Secretary

Testing Review - Still in the middle of testing. ELA testing has been completed. 3 more days of
8th grade math testing, Algebra and Geometry EOCs, then Civics EOC. Confident that the school
grade will be at least a ‘B,’ based on predictions of benchmark testing.

Wrapping Up the School Year - End of year trips coming up as well as 8" grade graduation. We
were Channel 8 News School of the Week a while back. Cambridge Program enrollment is going
well. There has been misconceptions that it requires more work. The kids going to which ever
high school in advanced programs, our students will be well-prepared. Class sizes for Cambridge
Program are more flexible for middle school.

What’s Ahead for BCMS in 2018-2019 — Numbers are up for next year. At least 200 more
students. A few portables were installed last week and power supplied to them. It affected
Building 2 (power and air). When number of students increase, we have more to offer students
(electives and other programs). We are back to paper testing for next year.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm with a motion from Ally Bergmann. It was seconded by
Eddie Hernandez.
Adjourn: 6:35 pm



